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Due to your recent separation from your employer, your life insurance coverage has terminated.
You may be able to continue your group term life insurance coverage, and pay premiums directly
to Minnesota Life. Premiums may be higher than those paid by active employees. If you wish
to continue your coverage, you have 31 days from your last day of employment to complete
the application.

If you have questions about your options for continuing your group term life insurance coverage,
or would like to request continuation forms, please contact Minnesota Life at 1-800-660-2519.
The completed application must be received by Minnesota Life within 31 days of your
benefit termination.
